November 26, 2014

Dear Rob Barone,

We would like to thank you for taking the time to provide the necessary
information relating to the proposed AHS direct delivery model.

Please accept this letter to recognize that the Council of the County of St. Paul is

in favor.

Yours truly,

Steve Upham
Reeve

pjc




